
From: mpscrenock@michaelbest.com 
To: chair@town.rutland.wi.us, clerk@town.rutland.wi.us 
CC: alreuter@execpc.com, WFWhite@michaelbest.com, magcom@chorus.net 
Sent: 5/27/2014 3:23:20 P.M. Central Daylight Time 
Subj: Stoughton Farms Inc. - Petition Nos. Rezone 10672/CUP 2270 
  

Mr. Beske and Ms. George: 

On behalf of Magnum Communications were are providing the attached report prepared by Mr. 
Clifford Groth regarding potential ice falling from Magnum Communications’ proposed tower, 
together with correspondence from the Sauk County Sheriff, Columbia County Sheriff, and the 
City of Portage addressing their experiences with similar towers.  These documents relate to the 
above-referenced rezone and CUP petitions.  Please forward copies to the members of the 
Rutland Town Board and the Town of Rutland Planning Commission. 

Thank you. 

Michael   

 


